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By email to- A
Dear Mr Anderson

Wilga Park Power Station - Hazard Audit Report

| refer to the independent Hazard Audit (HA) Report, dated 19 March 2019, prepared by
Karin Nilsson of Planager Pty Ltd and submitted to the Department, as required by
Condition 3.6(b) of the Major Project development approval MPO7_0023.

The Department has reviewed the HA and is satisfied that it addresses the
requirements of Condition 3.6 of the consent and has been undertaken in accordance
with the Department's Hazardous Industry Planning Advisory Paper No. 5, ‘Hazard
Audit Guidelines’.

The audit included a thorough review of the operations associated with the Santos
Limited developments which form part of the Narrabri PEL 238 Project. It is noted that:
an established Safety Management Plan is in place for the Narrabri Operations,
changes are managed using stringent Management of Change protocols, Standard
Operating Procedures are available and compliance requirements are well managed.

No actions or recommendations were identified during this Hazard Audit.

Following a review of the Hazard Audit, the Department approves the report in
accordance with Condition 3.6 of the development consent MP07 0023,

Should you have any queries or would like to discuss this matter further, please do not

hesitate to contact me onii D

Yours sincerely

) 15/ #/ 14

Stephen O'Donoghue

A/Director

Resource and Energy Assessments
as nominee of the Planning Secretary
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